
 

 

Covid vaccination  

Buckinghamshire Clinical Commissioning Group has written to GP surgeries asking 

them to tell patients the following:  

“It is great news that one of the COVID19 vaccines will be reaching us soon and 

we are working across the patch for the safe delivery of the vaccine. GPs will not 

be the only service delivering the vaccine but, like the flu vaccine, they will focus 

on the most vulnerable groups first.  

In the meantime, we would ask that people do not contact GP surgeries about 

when the vaccine will be available or to try to book an appointment for it. There 

will be information for the public soon which will tell you when and where you 

can get the vaccine and how to book.” 
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